
Welcome Back from your Board of Trustees 

The beginning of a new school year is always exciting! The 
Wolf Creek Board of Education would like to welcome all 
staff and students back to school for the 2014 – 2015 school 
year. 

We are proud of the excellent learning environments in Wolf 
Creek Public Schools which ‘Creates Success for All 
Learners’.  

Supportive parents make such a difference and we look 
forward to seeing you at School Council meetings and school 
events. 

Please check out our website at www.wolfcreek.ab.ca and 
the ‘Back to School’ flyer for information about our 
jurisdiction. 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES CONTACT INFORMATION 
TRUSTEE EMAIL WARD 

 

Donna Peterson donna.peterson@wolfcreek.ab.ca 
Ward 1 
Alix, Clive, Mecca Glen 

 

Lorrie Jess lorrie.jess@wolfcreek.ab.ca 
Ward 2 
Ponoka 

 

Trudy Bratland trudy.bratland@wolfcreek.ab.ca 
Ward 3 
Bluffton, Crestomere, Rimbey 

 

Pam Hansen pam.hansen@wolfcreek.ab.ca 
Ward 4 
Bentley, Eckville 

 

Barb Walker barb.walker@wolfcreek.ab.ca 
Ward 5 
Blackfalds, Lacombe 

 

Bob Huff bob.huff@wolfcreek.ab.ca 
Ward 5 
Blackfalds, Lacombe 

 

http://www.wolfcreek.ab.ca/

